
Request for Feedback: Hardware Recycling 

Effectiveness Assessment 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our commitment to sustainability and 

responsible e-waste management, we are conducting an assessment of our hardware recycling 

program. Your feedback is invaluable to us in understanding the effectiveness of our current 

practices and identifying areas for improvement. 

We kindly ask you to take a few minutes to share your thoughts on the following questions: 

• How would you rate the overall effectiveness of our hardware recycling program? 

• What challenges, if any, have you encountered when participating in the recycling 

process? 

• Do you have any suggestions for improving our hardware recycling initiatives? 

Please reply to this email with your feedback by [Response Deadline]. Your input will greatly 

assist us in enhancing our efforts and ensuring that we are making a positive impact. 

Thank you for your time and support in this important initiative. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 

[Your Contact Information] 


